
     

      
 

November 30, 2020 

 

To: ILA Workforce in Pennsylvania, New Jersey, and Delaware 

 

Re:  COVID-19 Travel Advisories 

 

  

Effective immediately, all non-essential interstate travel is discouraged.  Travelers and 

residents returning from any U.S. State or territory beyond the immediate region (New York, 

Connecticut, New Jersey, Pennsylvania and Delaware) should self-quarantine for 14 days.    

 

As a reminder, all International travel still requires a 14-day quarantine period. 

 

During the quarantine period, you may be eligible for unemployment insurance benefits, 

and you are encouraged to make application for those benefits.  You may also be eligible for 

benefits from the USMX-ILA Coronavirus Pandemic Relief Fund.  Please contact either the ILA 

Benefit Fund Office or your Local Union for help in applying for these benefits. 

 

Please note:  Any employee who travels to any of the states or jurisdictions after 

July 31, 2020 will not be eligible to apply to the USMX-ILA Coronavirus Pandemic Relief 

Fund. 


